
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday

2 31 4 5 6 7
Morning

10:30 Kickball- MC &
AL residents in a
circle kicking ball

together
11:15 Painting- using

acrylic paints on
canvas. 

Afternoon
1:00 Tender Hearts
group- residents do
crafts together with

this group.
3:30 Bingo -

Residents put chips
on bingo card of

numbers called and
when they get 5 in a

row its a win.

Evening 6:30
Small Wind Down
Group - 3 Choices:

Puzzle table -
residents gather at
puzzle table and do

puzzle together
 What Am I -

Residents figure out
what a object is.

My 2 cents- residents
answer questions by
putting pennies in
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Morning

10:00 Balloon Tennis-
Group of Residents
hit a balloon back

and fourth with small
tennis racket.

Morning
10:30 Kickball- MC &

AL residents in a
circle kicking ball

together
11:15 You be the

judge- Residents are
read a real court case
and asked what they

think

Morning
10:00 Exercise -

Residents do a 20 min
exercise routine

11:15 Daily chronicle
& Coffee - Resident

gather and have
coffee and discuss

daily chronicle

 

Morning
9:30 Walking club-

Residents walk
outside together.

10:30 Kickball- MC &
AL residents in a
circle kicking ball

together
11:15 Pondering
Prompts - Word

game

Morning
11:15 Exercise -

Residents do a 20 min
exercise routine

Morning

10:00 Exercise -
Residents do a 20

min exercise routine
1:15 2:00 Uno -

Group play Cards
together.

Afternoon
1:15 Fancy nails -

Manicures .
3:00 Joke- April fool

jokes
4:00 Reminiscing-
Residents sharing

memories.
 

Afternoon
1:15 Paired up- Items

are paired up by
categories. 

2:00 Uno - Group
play Cards together.
3:30 Popcorn cart -
Mobile cart taken to

room with a variety of
popcorn.

Afternoon
1:15 making bird

feeder- Resident do a
bird feeder craft.
2:00 Fun Bingo -

Residents put chips
on bingo card of

numbers called get 5
in a row its a win..

4:00 Cards- Residents
play cards together.

Afternoon
1:30 Tigers game -
Residents group to
watch tigers game.
3:30 Rummikube -

Residents play a tile
game together.

Afternoon
2:00 Bingo -Residents

put chips on bingo
card of numbers

called and when they
get 5 in a row its a

win.
3:00 Art -Residents

use colored pencils to
color pages

3:00Word Search -
Residents search for

words and circle
them..

.

Evening 6:30
Small Wind Down
Group - 3 Choices
Current Events -

Resident talk about
events happening.
Art- Using colored
pencil on choice of

picture
Trivia-  answering

asked to questions .

Evening 6:00
Small Wind down 

Green Tea & Chat..
Photo Sharing-

Residents to share
photos 

Word search-
Residents looking for

words on paper.

Evening 6:30
Small Wind Down
Group - 3 Choices:

Classical music-
Residents enjoy

listening to relaxing
music

Puzzle tables- Group
to put together a

puzzle
Tea & Chat -

Residents have tea
and chat together.

Evening 6:30 
Small Wind Down
Group - 3 Choices:

Hand message -
Residents get a hand
massage with lotion.

Reminiscing -
Residents get

together and discuss
the good ole days.
Reading - Residents
can read in a group

or by them self's

Evening 6:30 
Small Wind Down
Group - 3 Choices:

Meditation
Green tea

Velvet Art - Velvet
printed sheets can be
colored in with color

pencils

Evening 6:30
Small Wind Down
Group - 3 Choices:

Reading round table
Puzzle table - Group

to put puzzle
together

Tell All- Questions
asked on Cards and
residents answer.


